

Wednesday 15th June

Dear Parent/Carer

## **SHINE SUMMER DATES 2022**

We are excited to be holding two days of Summer SHINE Club in the first week of the summer holidays, on Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> July.

## Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> July

**Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park in Doncaster** – further details can be found on this link: <a href="https://www.yorkshirewildlifepark.com/">https://www.yorkshirewildlifepark.com/</a>

- This event is running from 9am until 5pm approximately
- Students will need to be dropped off at Lighthouse school and will travel by coach to Yorkshire Wildlife Park, returning to school by approximately 5pm for students to be collected.
- We are excited to have some funding provided for this trip so it will require a contribution of £21.00 to cover some of the admission and transport costs.
- Students will be required to bring a packed lunch and water bottle in a small bag/rucksack which
  they will be required to carry around the park. Students can bring maximum of £10 spending
  money if they wish.

## Wednesday 27th July

## **On-site Summer Festival Day at Lighthouse school**

- This event is running from 9.30am until 3pm
- There will be arts and crafts activities in the morning, followed by a music festival in the afternoon
- Students will be required to bring a packed lunch.
- The day will require a contribution of £10.00

To request a place for your child please complete this FORM by Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> June 2022.

Places are limited and will be offered on a first come, first served basis. Places will be allocated and confirmed by Friday 24<sup>th</sup> June, then payment will be required.









Payment should be made via ParentPay (www.parentpay.com). If you haven't yet set up your account please follow the instructions provided in your activation letter. If you require a copy of your login details, please contact the school office. If you still wish to pay by cash you can do so via the PayPoint network and the school office can provide further details.

If you have any further questions please e-mail <u>admin@lighthouseschool.co.uk</u> or telephone the school office and a member of the SHINE team will get back to you.

Kind regards

**Kirsty Heys Wellbeing Co-ordinator** 





